
                              
  
April 2, 2009 
  
Dear Lower Manhattan Community Member, 
  
This is a further update regarding the earlier electrical incident in the temporary power distribution 
shed on the south side of the building. The investigation is continuing and at the direction of the 
Department of Building all work has been suspended. The floors under containment were sealed 
earlier this morning and air monitoring continues on and around the site. 
 
 


